
Christchurch Northern Corridor

For more information on 
this work or if you have 
further general queries, 
please get in touch with 
us: 
0800 262 200 or 
info@cncalliance.co.nz 
sign up to receive updates 
at www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc

CHANEYS ON RAMP CLOSED FOR DRAINAGE WORKS
As part of our project for the new motorway we will have to install drainage pipes 
across Chaneys on-ramp, to do this work we will have to close Chaneys on-ramp 
for a few days. 
From Friday evening 31 August 6pm till Monday afternoon 3 September 4pm the 
Chaneys on-ramp will be closed.  Driving along Main North Road will not be 
affected by this. 
Possible detours to enter SH1 to go north: either use the Main North Road and 
Dickeys Road intersection or continue on Marshland Road and Main North Road to 
enter SH1 from Ohoka Road. See map overleaf. 
We are sorry for any disturbance and thank you for your ongoing support while we 
construct the new Christchurch Northern Corridor. 
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CHANEYS ON RAMP CLOSED FOR DRAINAGE WORKS

The red line shows the Chaneys on-ramp closure, the blue lines show the suggested detours.                            


